
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FEE ORDINANCE CHANGES
FOR THE DANVILLE TRANSIT SYSTEM

The Danville, Virginia City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 18,
2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427
Patton Street to receive public comments concerning proposed Fee Ordinance changes
for the Danville Transit System to be effective August 1, 2013.

Current and proposed fee changes for mass transit operations are identified below.
Any concerns of the public about this matter should be presented at the scheduled
public hearing.

FARES CURRENT PROPOSED
Fixed Route - one child 4 years old
or younger with paying adult Free
Each additional child $1.00

Fixed Route - one child 12 years old
or younger with paying adult Free
Each additional child $1.00

Half Fare Discount Period 6 am – 6 pm 6 am – noon
- Fixed Route Service

Handivan - one child 12 years old
or younger with paying adult $2.00 per child One child free
Each additional child $2.00 $2.00

Reserve A Ride - Children 12 years
old or younger with paying adult $4.00 per child Up to Two (2)

Children Free
Each additional child $4.00 $4.00

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk


